
 

 
 
 

 September 26, 2019 
 

Hello; 
I hope everyone is doing well, and surviving this last bit of summer we are getting. 
Next week is supposed to be record setting temps again.  
 
Our last shoot was at paper targets, put on by Rick Horton, he had all new targets for 
us and it was a lot of fun! Not a huge turnout, only 11 shooters, by default I was Top 
Gun because Page Carr is already on the Top Gun List.  Dave Nunes and Sis got 
added to the Hall of Shame. Thanks to Rick for a great shoot, and Sis for bringing 
some goodies! 
So far, we have the following on the Top Gun List: 
Gary Bevard, Frank Bevard, Page Carr, (whoever was second place at the one day 
woodswalk, I need to go back and figure who that was) and myself. 
 
 
On October 5th and 6th we have the TWO DAY WOODSWALK EXTRAVEGANZA!!! 
Camping is free, hopefully the weather is a bit milder by then!! We left most of the 
targets in the woods, Trent has not asked for any additional help, I think he will have 
some surprises for us when we get there!! This shoot will be for merchandise, 
everyone that shoots will take home a prize, each day! The aggregate winner for 
both days will get the Ed Rayl barrel and it’s a beauty! 
 
This will likely be the last chance to camp up at Centerburg this year (during a 
shoot), try and take advantage of this if you can. Time is closing in on our 2019 club 
raffle, get your tickets before it’s too late!  
Hope to see you all soon. 
 
 
Sincerely 
Mark Hazel 
 

Deathwinds shoot on Oct 19th & 20th 
Columbus Muzzle Loading shoot on Sept 28th & 29 

 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


